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November 22, 2016

Kelly Cooper, Assembly President
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly

Delivered electronically

Re: Resl. 2016-070 to Approve an Automatic Aid Agreement and Operational Plan between
the Kachemak Emergency Service Area and the City of Homer Volunteer Fire Department.

The City of Homer supports the automatic aid agreement and operational plan between
Kachemak Emergency Service Area (KESA) and the City of Homer Volunteer Fire Department
(HVFD). The City appreciates the time provided by Borough Administration to review the draft
agreement.

The City of Homer is very appreciative of the long standing relationship between KESA and
HVFD. These agreements are a great benefit to the entire southern Kenai Peninsula by
allowing additional emergency fire apparatus and personnel to respond in a time of need.

The City of Homer supports the approval of Resolution 2016-070 which enables KESA and the
HVFD to continue providing fire protection services in an expeditious and professional
matter.

Thank you for taking the time to nurture this important relationship.
Sincerely,

Kute LA

Katie Koester
City Manager
907-235-8121



